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Wingate Hotel Mold Remediation Follow-up 

 
STEUBENVILLE, OH – In response to the July 15, 2025, Wingate Hotel Health Notice, the Jefferson 

County General Health District (JCGHD) is issuing a follow-up on the mold remediation project. On 

August 14, 2025, the Wingate Hotel located at 820 University Blvd, Steubenville, OH, provided the 

JCGHD with pre and post mold remediation test results. The post mold remediation reports indicated 

food safe test results. Upon inspection on August 18, 2025, the breakfast area at the Wingate Hotel of 

Steubenville was reopened to guests by the JCGHD. The pool area remains closed at this time.  
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